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I am writing to let you know I am AGAINST House bill 2025   NO NEW TAXES   

Oregonians can NOT afford more taxes.  We are hardly making it now as it is to put 

food on the table, gas in the tank just to get to work!!   This is going to really hurt 

Oregon citizens!!     NO ON HOUSE BILL 2025   Stop hurting Oregonians!!   


